
Todmorden CE (A) J, I & N School 

Wednesday 18th November 2020 

 READER OF THE WEEK 
For children who consistently read at home. 

Reception = Poppie Pickering 
Class 1 = Alfie Roache & Ryan Terry 
Class 2 =  Holly Kirk 
Class 3 =  Ralf Cunningham 
Class 4 = Joshua Gittins 
Class 5 = Jasmine Tallent-Marquis 
Class 6 =  Mohammed Faizan  

Bunnies =   Jacob Wild 
Owls =  Dolly Pogson 
Reception =  Sally Lee 
Class 1 =   Bea Wood 
Class 2 =   Joshua Morritt 
Class 3 =  Sam Wainner 
Class 4 =   Lacey Cooke 
Class 5 =     Oliver Wilson 
Class 6 =     Marley Emerson 

 

 
 

For showing our values of Love, Friendship, Trust or Honesty 
 

Bunnies =  Connie Wood  
Owls =   Lucy Whitham 
Reception =   Olivia Ashton 
Class 1 =    Millie Garvey 
Class 2 =   Nathan Tallent-Marquis 
Class 3 =  Jack Goddard—Dixon 
Class 4 =   Lacey Thornton 
Class 5 =    Jacob Lownds 
Class 6 =   Lottie Kinver 

For children who have a positive ‘can do’ learning attitude. 

Stars of  the 

Week 

This week Class 2 have completed their 

phonics test in school, Mrs Clarke was 

not only pleased with the results but  

also by the huge progress the children 

have made! 

Well done to all of Class 2! 

Educating children for  

175 years 
 

1845 to 2020 

I am sure that during your teacher parent consultation 

reading will be discussed. We cannot emphasise 

enough the importance of daily reading for all children 

from Reception to Year 6. Children who can read and 

understand what they read supports them to make 

good progress across the whole curriculum. With the 

increase of online learning, children are 

not reading as much as they once did. 

Please read or encourage your child to 

read every day. Thank you for your sup-

port on this and I am sure you will soon 

see the benefits that reading brings your 

child! 

Don’t forget to brush your hair! Tomorrow 

in school the children will have their     

individual photos taken. There will be no 

family photos taken. Children who are not 

in Nursery on that day are invited to attend 

at 9am. 

Our Christian value this half term is:   

CARE 

On Friday we supported Children in Need with our  

virtual duck races. The       

winners were; 

Bunnies =  Amber Duxbury 
Owls =Austin Kyme 
Rec = Jacob Windle 
1 =  Bea Wood 
2 =  Eliza Rafiq 
3 =   Willow Thresher 
4 =  Mia Lee 
5 =  Jacob Lownds 
6 =   Maddison Harris 
 
Staff Winners were; Mr Sut-

cliffe, Mrs Mills and Mr   

Harris. 

We raised an amazing £181 

for this great cause! 

WINNERS 

CHILDREN IN  NEED 

Parent / Teacher Consultations 

are underway this week. Thank 

you to all the parents who have 

booked an appointment and     

continue to support their child’s 

learning and progress.  

A huge well done to all the children in Stoodley! 

Calder Pennine Stoodley 


